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MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

The meeting scheduled for this 

Sunday, May 20, 2018, has been cancelled. 
 
 

*********** 

You will be notified when the meeting 

is re-scheduled in the Fall of 2018. 

  

  

Have a wonderful summer! 

 _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Connecticut Chapter Officers 

Mary Beth Walter, President 860-569-6933  

Ken Walter, Vice-President 860-906-4851  

Rachel Yardeni, Treasurer 860-573-2752  

 

Medical Advisors 

Ann Parke, MD 

Dimitri Perdikis, DDS 

 

Volunteer Committee 

Fred Heimann, Kathy Heimann, Kelsey James, Ilene Kaplan,  

Cliff McKibbin, Lucille McKibbin, Tina Moskwa, Susan Zimmerman 
 

 


